
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Seaham Harbour Nursery School     
 

    

Newsletter –April 2016 
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Welcome back after the Easter break, we hope you enjoyed the holiday. 

Please can we ask you to take a few minutes to complete the attached 

‘Story from Home’ sheet for your child’s learning journey. 

Our learning theme this half term is “Growth and Change” this will 

involve lots of exciting learning opportunities for the children.  Keep 

watching the plasma screen for photographs and checking the theme 

board for ideas of activities you can do at home. 

This week we have a delivery of tadpoles which we are hoping will turn 

into frogs over the next few weeks. 

In two weeks time we hope to have a special delivery of 10 eggs and 

then shortly after we hope to have lots of caterpillars. These are going 

to be very exciting times for the children as the tadpoles, eggs & 

caterpillars grow and change. 

Monday May 2nd- Nursery closed- May Day 

Tuesday May 10th- The school photographer will be in nursery to take 

children’s photographs. Brothers and sisters are welcome to attend. 

School aged children should come at 8:45 and 12:30 and any 

babies/younger children need to come at 10:30 and 1:30. 

Friday May 27th- Nursery closes for half term holiday. 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers- we are still collecting these vouchers, 

please can you hand them in before May 27th. 

 

Breakfast, Lunchclub & Childcare 

Remember we do have additional times and sessions for your children to 

develop their friendship groups, social skills and try new foods as well as 

preparation for longer days at school. Booking in is essential and places 

are offered on a first come first served basis see Mrs Marshall (in 

office) for more information. 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

Webpage www.seahamharbour.durham.sch.uk- we are currently updating 

the style and content. Keep checking it out for information, notices and 

photographs. 

 

School Places (from Sept 2016) - will be allocated by the Local 

Authority from April 16th. Once you have had notification about your 

child’s school please let Mrs Scott know. If you do not receive the 

school of your choice for your child please also see Mrs Scott for 

advice & guidance. 

 

Nursery Places (for Sept 2016) - will be allocated the week beginning 

May 9th. If anyone has children ready to start nursery in September 

their names must be registered with us by April 25th. 

 

Early Learner Places (for Sept 2016) - are being allocated now. If 

anyone has children ready for Early Learners (i.e. 2 year olds) then 

please see Mrs Marshall in the office. 

 

Thank you 

 

Carole Scott 

  

Headteacher 

http://www.seahamharbour.durham.sch.uk-/


  

 


